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T. 0041 21 312 84 26   F. 0041 21 323 60 73 

TO ALL NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 
 
 
Corsier-sur-Vevey, 21st January 2022 
 
 
Appointment of new UWW Secretary General 
 
 
Dear President, dear Secretary General, 
 
I would like to inform you of some internal changes to the UWW administration which were approved by the 
Bureau on 20 January 2022. 
 
Mr Michel Dusson announced his decision to step down as UWW Secretary General for health reasons. 
 
The Bureau approved his decision and thanked him for his long-time dedication to Wrestling and to our 
organization.  
 
The Bureau approved to promote, with immediate effect Mr Carlos Roy to new UWW Secretary General. He 
is offered our congratulations. 
 
Mr Dusson keeps his position as elected Bureau Member until the end of his term at the next Congress this 
year.  
 
I thank you for your attention in this matter and remain, 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
Nenad Lalovic 
President 
United World Wrestling 
 
Copy: UWW Bureau 


